
  CSHS Daily Announcements 
Thursday September 14, 2023 

 

The theme for the Homecoming Dance this year is “A Night in The City” and will be on September 16th from 
7-10PM, Dance tickets are $30. You can pay on RevTrak, look for the posters with a QR code around the 
school. You cannot buy a ticket at the dance, you must purchase tickets ahead of time.  

Sweet September Attendance Challenge - How sweet it is to be in school. All students with perfect 
attendance in September will be entered to win a sweet treat! 

Take Stock scholarship applications are due tomorrow September 15th.  You may drop off your completed 
application to the front office or the Take Stock office 1-202 

The newly forming FEA, Future Educators of America Club, will have a brief meeting today after school.  
Head over to Mrs. Hickory's classroom in the "Out Back" 4-106.  Bring along a friend, let's get this group 
organized!  There will be snacks! 

On Saturday, September 16th this Saturday our Upper Keys Rotary Clubs and District will participate in the 
World's Largest Coastal Cleanup, the International Coastal Cleanup organized by Ocean Conservancy. 
Students who would like to participate meet at OLD SETTLERS PARK in Tavernier next to Sunrise 
Supermarket from 8:30 - 10:30 

Happy HOCO week Coral Shores!  This Saturday starting at 8:30 am until 12:30-1:00pm the Florida Keys 
Soccer Club needs volunteers to gain hours while being a line judge for U10 and U12 soccer games.  See 
you at Founders Park Saturday morning. 

Come out and support your Coral Shores Football team as we take on Smarten on Friday Night. 
The game starts at 7pm. Let’s Go Canes  

Want to make a difference in our school and community? Are you all about activism, awareness, and 
advocacy? Coral Shores SAVE Promise wants you to join our club! Please see Ms. Jackie outside the 
cafeteria this week to get more information. 

Yearbooks and ads are available for purchase!  There are limited spaces available for ads, so be sure to get 
one soon! You can purchase both the yearbook and an ad at yearbookforever.com. Contact Ms. Yong for 
more information.  

There is tutoring after school and transportation is available, meet Mrs. Ruiz outside of the cafeteria.  

Students it is recommended to please leave your bookbags at home due to the upcoming Friday events 
planned 

Tomorrow, only those with off campus lunch privileges will be able to leave at 11:00 during lunch. All other 
students will remain on campus until 11:30. 

BE SAFE 
BE RESPECTFUL 
BE READY TO LEARN 
BE RESPONSIBLE 
BE EMPOWERED 



Happy Birthday Shout outs for today:      
Shelby Lynn 
Briana Molina 
Caden Powell 
Abbie Sargent 

 


